
Thank you to our... 

Accountant and architects, 

Bakers, beekeepers 

and bunting makers, 

Cakes, cricketers and creative writers  

Donors and detectorists, 

Event and exhibition organisers, ecologists 

and engineers, 

Friends of the Fairfield 

Association and 

Forest Schools, 

Grant givers, graziers 

and graffiti sanders, 

Hedge layers, hay 

makers, hare recorder, 

historians and the 

Heritage Lottery Fund, 

IT experts and 

insect identifiers, 

Joanna our stone carver, 

the King and Queen 

and Lords and Ladies 

of the Orchard, 

Musicians, mapmakers 

and most of all 

Members of the FA, 

Natural England, 

nettle slashers and 

newsletter deliverers, 

Orchard Volunteers and 

our outreach to schools, 

Ploughmen and 

photographers, 

QEII status, 

Ragwort diggers 

and the RSPB, 

Scythers, secretaries, seed collectors, and strimmers, 

Our treasurer and trustees, 

The University’s 

Green Lancaster, 

Volunteers of every kind, 

White Park Cattle and 

the Wildlife Trust, 

Xmas carol singers, 

The Young Offenders 

who laid our path, 

And the Zen Buddhists 

and all those others who 

just turn up and help. 


